
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Hunting Horn Plant: Replace Reservoir 
 

What Replace Concrete Reservoir at Hunting Horn Plant 

When Replacement of existing potable water storage reservoir is scheduled to occur 
from September 15, 2022 through August 31, 2023 between 8 AM and 5 PM. 

Where 11272 Reservoir Road in North Tustin, California. 

What to 
Expect 

Construction crews with crane, backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks will be 
moving on and off the plant site. Contractor will be replacing the existing 
concrete reservoir within the footprint and form of the existing structure, and 
upgrading reservoir connection piping. During the phases of construction, you 
will hear general construction noise and heavy equipment operating during 
normal business hours. During construction, the easterly branch of 
Reservoir Road (“Reservoir Road East”) will be temporarily closed to 
through-traffic to provide a laydown and staging area – to enable 
streamlining of materials delivery and installation, which should reduce 
the impact and duration of the construction work.  Access to residential 
driveways will be maintained. During the demolition phase there will be 
some jackhammer and backhoe work; this will be when the most noise is 
expected.  The construction crews will make every effort to keep dust to a 
minimum.  Please expect an increased level of noise during the construction 
period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick up will not be interrupted.   

Contacts 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for this 
project, please call the Golden State Water Company’s Project Engineer, Ms. 
Theresa Wu at (714) 308-8496 or Capital Program Manager, Mr. Reyes 
Cervantes at (562) 204-3108. 

Please visit our website at https://www.gswater.com/placentia-
/infrastructure-projects/ for periodic updates on the construction progress. 

 
Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system. 
 

At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for 
more than 90 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, 
quality water and great service to customers in 75 communities 

across California. 
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